
location changed
for ASRAA cross
cultural workshop

the location for the cross cultural
communications seminar sponsored
by the association of stranded rural
alaskansalaskasAla skans inin anchorage has been
changed to the clarion hotel

the workshop learning to walk
inin two worlds with one spirit isis
designed to assist people working with
alaska natives inin gaining an
understanding to native thought pro
cessinbessingcessingces sing9 time sequencing history and
language differences it will be held
thursday

mary wolcoff ASRAA executive
director said the location had to be
changed because of the large number
of people who have pre registered so
far she said more than 80 people
have signed up

those who want more information
may contact bunny perritt at ASRAA
2777043277 7043


